
 

 

Central MS Planning and Development District 

Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Technical Committee 
 

 

Please complete the following information for the representative from your jurisdiction that will 

be serving on the Central MS Planning and Development District SS4A Technical Committee.  

 

 Note:  the representative should be someone who is familiar with your jurisdiction’s roadways 

and existing safety concerns.  If your jurisdiction does not have a full-time staff member to 

appoint, please contact your county to see if they will agree to serve as your representative.  

 

 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Jurisdiction Representing:  _______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Title:  ________________________________________________________________________   

 

 

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Telephone #:  __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Email:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Please email or fax this form to CMPDD by July 20, 2023. 

 

Email:  lcallender@cmpdd.org 

Fax:  601-981-1515 


	Name: 
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	Telephone: 
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